February 8, 2016



411 S.W. 2nd Avenue Suite 200 Portland, OR 97204 503-548-2797 info@progparty.org

www.ProgParty.org

Oregon Progressive Party Position on Bill at 2016 Session of Oregon Legislature:

HB 4035: Support

Dear Committee:

The Oregon Progressive Party supports HB 4035, which would require the Oregon Department of Revenue to report to the Legislature various categories of useful information about corporation claiming the most in corporate excise tax credits under Oregon law. Such tax credits are the equivalent of spending. Oregonians deserve to know how their tax dollars are being spent on such credits.

Please include this statement in the legislative record for this bill.

Thank you.

Oregon Progressive Party

Daniel Meek
authorized legal representative
dan@meek.net
503-293-9021

